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varEmail


Dear varTitle varFirstName varLastName,


As we slowly move from winter into spring, the snow melts and the ground gradually begins to thaw.   Once again we 
prepare ourselves for the season of Lent, an opportunity to grow in the love and mercy of God, Our Heavenly Father.  
As the snow begins to clear from our yards and fields, and as the ground begins to thaw, we pray that, by the grace of 
God, this season of Lent will be a time for our souls to thaw and warm in the infinite love of God.  His sacrificial love that 
we remember each time we pray the Stations of the Cross.  His merciful love that is lavished on us in the Sacrament of 
Confession.   His providential love that we are made more acutely aware of when we voluntarily reflect His gifts to us 
through acts of penance and almsgiving.


We are ever grateful to you for your answer to God’s call to loving service and the role you play daily in encouraging 
and supporting us to live according to God's call, the call to holiness.   We pray that through your prayer, sacrifice and 
generosity to others this Lent you will be blessed by the Holy Spirit and enfolded ever deeper into the love of Christ.  


Know that the Men of Action are grateful for your work and continue to pray daily that God will bless you, your ministry, 
your family and all of those you serve.


Your Brothers In Christ,

The Men of Action



